
 
 

CAPTAIN 
Rex Barrington 
Email: rex.barrington@gbrtcanada2020.org.uk 

VICE-CAPTAIN 
Jon Underwood 
Email: jon.underwood@gbrtcanada2020.org.uk 

ADJUTANT 
John Ritchie 
Email: john.ritchie@gbrtcanada2020.org.uk 

 

 

 

Applicants are invited for the Great Britain Rifle Team to Canada in 

2020.  In the first instance please email your interest to 

apply@gbrtcanada2020.org.uk  indicating if you would like to shoot, 

coach or perhaps both. 

It is intended to take in a Provincial Annual Prize Meeting (most likely 

Nova Scotia), before attending the DCRA Annual meeting at 

Connaught in Ontario. 

The likely dates are 3rd August to 24th August 2020. 

Requests for further information will follow after receiving your 

application and we anticipate choosing the team after the Imperial 

meeting at the end of July 2019 

Please free to speak to any of the management team if you have any 

questions. 

 

Rex Barrington – Captain 

Jon Underwood – Vice-Captain 

John Ritchie – Adjutant 
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